
 

 

YARA INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL – RIYADH 

Date: 13th  September 2022                                                         Circular No: 045/YIS/AS/22-23/045 

 

Dear parents, 

Sub: CBSE Zonal Football Tournament 2022-23 

Kindly be informed that your ward has been selected for CBSE Zonal Football Tournament 2022-23 as part of annual 

Cluster Meet for all CBSE schools in the Kingdom which will be jointly hosted by Yara International School & Al 

Yasmin Int’l School. 

The tournament will be held from 18th September 2022 to 21st September 2022. Your child will be representing Yara 

Int’l School football team in the competition. You are requested to send SR35/- on or before Thursday, 15th September 

2022 as amount towards purchase of customized sportswear (school jersey) 
Kindly acknowledge the receipt of this notice and return to the respective P.E teachers ASAP. 

For further queries, you may contact Mr.Preji S.K – 0547233665 or  Mr.Premadasan K – 0551816207. 

 

Warm Regards, 

 

 

 

      Mrs. Aasima Saleem 

Academic Principal 

 

  

www.yaraschool.net FOLLOW US:          @yisriyadh            Yara International School          school_Yara 

 

_________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

CONSENT FORM 

 

Dear teacher, 

 

I would like to send my child________________________________________, studying in    Grade_______Sec______ 

to participate in CBSE Zonal Tournament 2022-23. 

 

Name & Signature of the parent:  _________________________________     Date: ___________________ 

 


